
Our school now has a
choir which will sing at
Mass each week.
Comprised of 4th-6th
graders, these students
also will participate in
the Mass as readers
and servers.
#proudofourstudents

St. Peter Catholic School
We now have a Choir!

SEPTEMBERACTIVITIESSept. 19
StOrytime for theK/1st class at FourRivers CulturalCenter. Sept. 23:Barn Dance in theKirkpatrick Center.

www.stpetercatholicschool.com



“I look forward toserving these childrenin positive ways.”Welcome

Mrs. Ve
ga!

Victoria Vega worked at Bi-Mart for
25 years before going back to

school at the age of 50! She says
she is very happy to be joining the
SPCS team and looks forward to

building new friendships and serving
the Lord as a SPCS teacher. Our new
preschool teacher cites Psalms 18;2-3

as important verses to her. 

See you at the Barn Dance on Saturday, Sept. 23!


